Notice reqarding written test for the posts of Reader

It is for the information of all concerned that written test for the
posts of Reader on the establishment of Punjab & Haryana High Court
is going to be held on 09.11.2014 (Sunday). Admit card/Roll number to

all the eligible candidates will be issued in due course.
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